
 
 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
11th July: FOES Bake Sale: Wenzel  
16th July: Wenzel Swimming  
18th July: End of Year Reports released tonight  
21st & 22nd July: Earith Primary Transition Days  
21st July: Class Logo Competition  
22 July: Year 6 Swimming lessons, Pool Party & Dominos for Lunch  
22nd July: Head Teacher Awards; Attendance; Active Badges Assembly & Leavers 
Assembly: 9 AM start  
22nd July: FOES Best Dressed Competition; Lunch outside (Dominos for Year 6) 
 
 

 

Winning Class for Week 

Ending: 04.07.2025 

 Wenzel Class: 100 % 

Whole School: 97.97% %   

 

Welcome Mr Wardell 
We are really pleased to announce the appointment of our new caretaker, Mr Wardell. 
Mark brings a wealth of knowledge, experience and skills to the role.  And most 
importantly, drive.  Drive to see our site, not only maintain a safe standard, but to 
enhance it.  I’m sure you will join me in welcoming Mr Wardell.    
 

FOES Sponsored Walk & Sid’s 5th Birthday 
Any remaining monies from this to come in no later than Monday please.  Thank You all 
for your support.  
Sid loved his party with the children in Year R.  Thank You for all his cards. 
 
 



Platinum Award: Safeguarding 
 
External Review every two years.  Pleased to report for our review (End of March) we 

have now received the Platinum Award – we received the plaque, in recognition of this 

yesterday. A special thanks to Mrs Matthews in her role as Designated Safeguarding Lead 

but also to the wider Team, governors & community members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wicksteed & Ramsey Heights: Thank You, FOES; Thank You, 
Community 
 
Year Rs with a morning out at Ramsey Heights Nature Reserve (see photo link in Antony 
Highlight) and Year 6s on their trip to Wicksteed this week:  
 
Each class has now had a class trip and whole-school, a trip to Hunstanton.  Each trip has 
been subsidised by FOES, £10 per child.  This is a significant contribution to support our 
children’s learning outside the classroom.    Thank You, FOES and thank you, Community 
– your hard work, time and donations made this happen for our pupils.  It made memories! 
 
Year 6s & Wicksteed: Enterprise events, supported by FOES and the school: enough 
money raised to pay for your admission, lunch, inflatables for your pool party and Dominos 
on your last day!  Thank You, All. 
 

Wicksteed Park 

The Year 6 children had a fantastic 

day out at Wicksteed Park, enjoying 

thrilling rollercoasters and a variety 

of fun activities. It was wonderful to 

see their smiles and hear their 

laughter, especially as they 

splashed down the log flume. Many 

ended up very wet but the trip gave 

them the chance to spend quality 

time with their peers, creating 

lasting memories that they will carry 

with them long after their final year. 

See photos HERE 

 

 

https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/blog/2025-07-09-00-00-00-wicksteed-park


  
Reminder: Transition Days 
Children transition to their new classes for the last two days of the Academic Year: 
21st & 22nd of July.   
 
Further information to follow.  You should already know the class structure & teachers for 
next year, but just ask if you are not certain. 
 
Please ensure your child is here on both days.  Two very important days to give 
children a chance to adjust, and have a flavour of what to expect, ahead of September.  
Now in its fourth year, the general feedback from our children about these special days is 
highly positive, ensuring they worry less over Summer. 
 

Farewell, Pat 
Since Dipsy (The Reading Dog’s) retirement, Pat’s been kind enough to carry on 

volunteering to support readers.  Pat needs to take it a bit easier now, too.  This week was 

her chance to say farewell to some of the young readers she has recently supported. 

Pupils made Pat a special card and gave her flowers.  Pat’s been volunteering at our 

school for over six years.  We are eternally grateful for the hard work and impact Pat has 

had, inspiring young minds to read.  What’s more, Pat has even made a significant 

donation to our school to spend on gorgeous books next Academic Year. We will miss you 

Pat.  You know we are if you ever need us.  

 

Another Reminder: Serious Safeguarding: Risk of 

falling trees:  

Do not access field.  Do not access equipment.  Do not go in 

the woodlands before or after school, parents, children, 

toddlers – just to be on the safe side.  High risk trees x2 being 

felled late July. 

 

Lost property 

Termly reminder: is 

removed at the End 

of the Year.  Come 

and have a trawl, 

just in case. 

 



 

 
Antony Highlights: 
Children in Reception enjoyed their visit to Ramsey Heights at the beginning of the week. They built 
dens, went on a nature walk, made their own bricks, and also had a go at pond dipping. It was a lovely 
experience. See photos HERE 

Later in the week, all children in Antony Class explored the school grounds, stopping at various points 
to observe and draw what they could see. The children in Year 1 used their drawings as a stimulus for 
writing, focusing on using singular and plural nouns. 

We finished the week by being inspired by The Shark in the Park, imagining what we might see 
through our telescopes. 

 

Wenzel Highlights:  

Larwood Highlights: 
In Larwood Class this week, we have been investigating conductive and insulative materials by 
inserting them into circuits. The children were incredibly inquisitive, acting like true scientists to 
hypothesize, test, record and generalize their results.  
 

 

 

Rauf Highlights: 
This week, the children have shown a real creative flair within DT. When upcycling a plan T shirt, they 
showed excellent planning during the design stage, and continued to show attention to detail during 
the making stage. Furthermore, the children worked brilliantly with one another to refine their designs 
and offer ideas. At the end of the project, there were some very unique, up-cycled T shirts! 

 

On Monday, we listened to the Greek myth of 

Theseus and the Minotaur and learnt that it has 

inspired many different artists over the centuries. 

We compared some of the similarities and 

differences between the pictures. The children did 

lots of drawing during the day: capturing some of the 

characters and scenes in pencil; using a ruler to 

draw a maze; using chalk and charcoal to re-create 

Picasso's version of the minotaur's head. 

 

https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/blog/2025-07-07-00-00-00-ramsey-heights-2025


 

Celebration Awards Assemblies - click HERE 
 

Events & Learning Gallery – click HERE 

 

HOUSE WINNER THIS WEEK: 

Curriculum 

Champions 

 

This week’s Curriculum 

Champions are: 
 

Antony Class: Ellis, Cruise, 

Mia, Ralph 

Wenzel Class: Oscar, Lexi, 

Riley 

Larwood Class: Jessie, Ava, 

Charlie, Sophie 

Rauf Class: Harry, Lleyton, 

Lauren 

Top Speller this 

week 

Lily 

Top 3 this week 

Emilia, Dominik 

Most Minutes Played over the 

last 14 days: 

Year 2 

1st: Robyn, 2nd: Lexi, 3rd: Elsie H 

Larwood 

1st: Elsie W, 2nd: Sonny, 3rd: Ava 

Raulf 

1st: Megan, 2nd: Luke, 3rd: Joshua 

BRIDGE 

https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/assemblies
https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/blog/category/events-learning-gallery

